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           9/1/2020 

 

To the Berlin City Manager, Mayor, and Council: 

 

Hello My name is Heidi Richard and I work with the Family Resource Center of Gorham. One of my roles 

is Car Seat Safety. I am a certified Car Seat Technician and I partner with DHMC to make sure families 

have the appropriate car seat for their child. The month of October is Car Seat Awareness and Safety. 

The Family Resource Center would love to host a free Car Seat Inspection day. The event will be October 

17th from 10 am to 12 noon. I would love to use the Community Parking Lot that is housed between 

Mason and York St. We would have the cars enter from the York St entrance and exit onto Mason St. We 

will have two tented areas for the cars to park complete an inspection and then move on. We will follow 

all COVID restrictions as well.  We plan to use cones for safety paths as well.  Please let me know if this is 

possible, I can be reached at 1-603-723-6462 or by email at Heidi.richard@frc123.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Heidi Richard, BS, CPST 

603-723-6462 

Heidi.richard@frc123.org 
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